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Mrs Watts would like to thank everyone at LPS for 
their kind donations and support for her wing walk 
back in July. Along with 11 others they raised just over 
£12,500 for Hope House Children's Hospice. She said,` 
it was such an amazing and exhilarating 
experience.`  She even went up for a second go, which 
included loop the loops and barrel rolls!  
 

 

Congratulations to Harry of Class 5R.  Harry 
Raised £140 on a cake stall after baking cakes 
with his Nan to say thank you to the RNLI for 
trying to save his dog whilst on holiday. 

 

 

Mia from 6HL raised £160.00 for St Michael’s Hospice in 
Hereford after holding a cake sale.  Mia  decided she 
wanted to raise some money as St Michael’s Hospice 
had been looking after a poorly friend and neighbour.  
Mia made cakes and along with donations of cakes from 
other neighbours sold these during a sunflower 
competition held at the same time.   



 

 

October 2022 

REMINDERS 

School lunches can be ordered for your child on the 
School Grid Portal.  The school meals provided by Dolce 
Ltd are proving very popular.  If you haven’t already 
registered your child and would like to register them 
please contact the school office.  Once registered you 
are able to choose what your child has for lunch and pay 
in advance online.  All meals need to be ordered online, 
including a free school meal or a universal infant free 
school meal (Reception, Years 1 & 2).   
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

Mrs Davies from the School Office visited 
London during the weekend of Her Majesty 
the Queen’s funeral.  Mrs Davies queued to 
pay her respects for over fourteen hours 
overnight to see the Queen lying in state.  
Mrs Davies said it was an experience she will 
remember for the rest of her life and that the 
pageantry of the whole weekend including 
the state funeral is something our country 
needs to be extremely proud of. 

 

 

October Half Term takes place from Monday 24th 
October until Friday 28th October.  Children return 
to school on Monday 31st October.  Term dates 
and school holidays can be found on the school 
website. 



 

 

 


